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Informational Item

Healthcare Professional Development

A course formerly known as EMT-130 (3 cr.) Advanced Cardiac Emergencies has been renamed to HPD-130 due to the broad applicability to EMT, RN, and other allied health professions.

Additionally, the credits for the course have been reduced to 1 credit to reflect that the 33 hours of classroom time is a mixed lecture/lab format. The course is now HPD-130 (1 cr.) Advanced Cardiac Emergencies.
Thank you,


Merlin Curry

EMT Program Director

